
Re Planning Application for 4 houses at the junction of Sawpit Road and School Road (211352) 

 

8th September; Notification received from the Customer Delivery Lead – Development Management 

and Compliance, Wokingham Borough Council ; “This application (211352) has gone to appeal, 

however we have not received the start letter from PINS (The Planning Inspectorate for England and 

Wales). Once this is received, we of course contact all consultees with the appeal details and provide 

an opportunity for comments.” 


